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EDITOR JIM YARWOOD 

                                                                                     PRESIDENTS REPORT 

Another year has come and gone. We had two sides made finals. The number one side on Saturday finished second but 
lost to Moonee Ponds. The fourth side on Tuesday also finished second but lost to Bundoora. Well done to all pennant 
players. 

Three championship games were also played during this period. We had the mixed pairs and winners were Ros and 
Frank defeating Helen and Tim. Then we had both the men’s and women’s triples. In the men the winners were Hugh, 
Eric and Daryl defeating Daniel, Cowboy  and Gareth.  The women’s was won by Helen, Vicki and Lisa defeating Ros, 
Jenny and Betsy. 

In Regional Events. Ros, Helen, Lisa and Pam made it to the final of the fours but were defeated. A great effort to  make 
it to the final again after winning it last year. 

The club has appointed Shane Waddingham as our new green keeper who has wasted no time in preparing it for win-
ter dormancy.  

We also had Ros, Helen and Pam representing the Yarra Region in State Championship in Shepparton. 

The Trivia Night was an outstanding success thanks to everybody who attended and to Wayne and Peta for running the 
night. 

On a sad note we lost two former members Bryan Gillard and Bob Haliday. Our thoughts going out their families and 
friends. 

The board has decided to have this years championship presentation of trophies after the AGM on Saturday the 15th 
of May. It will be followed by a barbecue lunch.  

First round of nominations for board and committee positions have now closed. Second round nominations for out-
standing position have been advertised.  

Hope to see you all at the AGM on the 15th and that your able to join your fellow members for the presentations and 
lunch that follows.  

Happy Bowling 

Peter Toovey  

President Eltham Bowling Club 
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THANK YOU TO ALL MEMBERS  FOR  

YOUR SUPPORT DURING  THE LAST 12 

MONTHS 



WINNERS ARE GRINNERS 

Ros & Frank Pairs Champions 

Helen & Tim  Runners up 

Eric, Hugh & Darryl 

Triples Champions 

Shane   Winner Century Handicap 

Eric Runner up 

Ros & Sue State Pairs Spectators at the State 

Pairs in Bendigo 

Jenny & ros  Club Pairs 

Chris & Riekie runners up 

Vicki, Helen ,Lisa winners Triples 

Helen Smith Winner Century H/Cap 

Tim always a winner 



YOU HAVE GOT TO BE JOKING 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



18 MEMBERS WENT TO NUMURKAH FOR  A VERY WELL RUN TOURNA-

MENT HELD OVER 3 DAYS  11 GAMES  X 10 ENDS =  80 ENDS 

2 BOWL MEN’S TRIPLES VERY TIRED BUT A LOT FUN. 

MAIN CASH WINNERS FOR 

THE WEEKEND 

PAUL ,JIM & BRUCE 

MAGNIFICENT FOOD AT THE LOCAL HOTEL 

WELL ORGANISED PETE 

GREAT WEEKEND 

GREAT COMPANY. 

 

EVERYONE HAD BEEN SERVED THEIR 

MEALS IT TAKES A LONG TIME TO COOK 

CRUMPETS AND RAISEN TOAST, A LONG 

WAIT FOR  THESE 4, NOT HAPPY!!!! 



AROUND THE GREEN 

3 MEMBERS WHO ARE MAKING A DIFFERENCE TO OUR  

GREENS THE SURROUNDS AND THE  SHELTERS WELL 

DONE . WAYNE,SHANE AND FRANK 
DI AND KAYE TRAVELLED TO BENDIGO TO 

SEE ROS & SUE IN  THEM STATE PAIRS 

9 OF US TRAVELLED ON THE TRAIN TO BENDIGO A LOT OF FUN  &  GREAT COMPANY 

TO ALSO WATCH SUE AND ROS PLAY IN THE FINALS OF THE STATE PAIRS. 

DI,TREENAH, JAN,KAYE,CATH,WENDY KAYE,JENNY AND JIM 

THERE ARE PEOPLE IN THE CLUB 

THAT ALWAYS HAVE A HAPPY 

SMILE, NANCY CHIDLEY IS ONE 

THERE ARE ALWAYS SPECIAL CHARACTERS 

IN ALL CLUBS EDDIE IS ONE 

WE ARE VERY VERSATILE IN THE 

CLUB HOSTING A WEDDING 



TRIVIA NIGHT  

A BIG THANK YOU TO  

PETA AND WAYNE HARVEY 

FOR ANOTHER WELL OR-

GANISED NIGHT OF TRIVIA, 

GAMES AND FUN. 

WE RAISED SOME MUCH 

NEEDED FUNDS  AND  

ENJOYED  A GREAT SOCIAL 

GET TOGETHER 

THE SCOTCH TOSS WAS A 

VERY SUCCESSFUL AND 

WON BY 2 LOCAL GUESTS 

THIS WILL BE MY LAST NEWSLETTER AS I AM HAVING A REST AS EDITOR AND ALSO INVOLVEMENT WTH THE 

FUND RAISING AND BAR DUTIES DUE TO  ON GOING HEALTH PROBLEMS. 

I WILL BE HAVING ANOTHER BACK OPERATION AND I DON’T WANT IT TO INTERFERE WITH THE RUNNING OF 

THE CLUB. 

I WOULD LIKE TO THANK EVERYBODY FOR THEIR HELP AND INPUT INTO THE NEWSLETTER. 


